
October 28, 2020 

 

 

 

Tim Heo 

Thompson Hotel Washington DC 

221 Tingey St SE 

Washington, DC 20003-4630  

 

 

Dear Tim Heo: 

 

On behalf of the Global Biorisk Advisory Council (GBAC), a division of ISSA, the worldwide cleaning industry 

association, I congratulate you on achieving GBAC STAR™ Facility Accreditation for THOMPSON HOTEL 

WASHINGTON DC. 

 

GBAC STAR Facility Accreditation identifies THOMPSON HOTEL WASHINGTON DC as a showcase example of 

commitment to ensuring a clean, safe, and healthy environment for your employees, customers, and 

stakeholders. This accomplishment also demonstrates your leadership in transforming the cleaning industry into 

an essential part of any business.  

 

In honor of this impressive achievement, we are pleased to present you with the enclosed GBAC STAR Facility 

Accreditation certificate.  

 

Now that your facility has achieved GBAC STAR Facility Accreditation, we encourage you to share your success 

with your greater community and position your facility as an industry leader. Visit the GBAC STAR Accreditation 

Portal at http://gbac.issa.com/PRmaterials where you will find marketing communications, public relations 

templates, GBAC STAR seal logo files and usage guidelines.  

 

Coming soon: Watch your email for instructions on how to order GBAC STAR plaques and other supplies from 

the GBAC STAR Store.   

 

GBAC and ISSA will send out a press release announcing your facility’s accreditation and will add your facility to 

the GBAC STAR Facility Database. You will also receive your ISSA membership information shortly.  

 

Congratulations again on earning GBAC STAR Facility Accreditation! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Patty Olinger 

GBAC Executive Director 

 

http://gbac.issa.com/PRmaterials

